
 

 

 

 

 

Second call for DAGENE Meeting 2019 
15.02.2019, Budapest-Debrecen 

 

Dear DAGENE Members, 

Dear Friends! 

 

Regarding to our upcoming DAGENE Annual Meeting it is necessary to inform you about 

new information. According to a kind invitation which was done by Prof. Peter Chrenek at 

our last Annual Meeting in Kozárd (Hungary) Slovakia will be the host country of the 

upcoming DAGENE Meeting next year. The preliminary program for the upcoming meeting 

is as it follows: 

 

May 29
th

 2019 

 Arrival 15:00 – 18:00 Castle in Topolčianky (near to Nitra), Slovakia 

May 30
th

 2019 

Opening of Annual Meeting  

Presentation of scientific papers and posters. 

May 31
st
 2019 

Technical tour (visit of more farms with autochthonous breeds and variants) 

Farewell 

June 1
st
 2019 (optional) 

 Departure 

 

The Annual Meeting will be combined with scientific conference and field trips. 

 

Some useful and detailed information can be found in the link below: 

http://www.vuzv.sk/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=754:dagene-2019-

topoianky&catid=41&Itemid=148  

 

As an actual topic which would encourage colleagues in preparation of their papers will be:  

 

“Animal genetic resources for regional food?” 

Manuscripts should be submitted not later than 28th of February 2019 to the President of 

Editorial Board, Professor Ivanković (aivankovic@agr.hr). For further details look at our First 

call. 

 

We wish you good health and time for preparation,  
Kind regards,  

 

 

…………………………….. ………………………..………. 

Dr. András Gáspárdy Dr. János Posta 

President of DAGENE Secretary of DAGENE 
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